

E5 0EG | London | UK

Fax 020 8985 9075

 we are growing at
 call us
 or visit us

 Daubeney Road | Hackney
 Telephone | 020 8985 4380
 www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk
admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

25th April 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

LOCAL ELECTIONS THURSDAY 5th May 2022

On Thursday 5th May 2022 our Nursery will be used as a polling station to accommodate the Local Elections.

Nursery will therefore be closed for both morning and afternoon sessions. We will be open as usual on Friday 6th May 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mr Robin Warren **Executive Head**

Twitter: @BlossomExecHT

Rhanen



